
 

Date: August 01, 2024 
To, 
The BSE Limited 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 

Dalal Street, Mumbai- 400001 

General Manager, Listing 

Corporate Relations Department 

BSE – 532797 
 
Ref: Your query received on July 31, 2024. 
Sub: The Exchange has sought clarification from Autoline Industries Ltd on July 31, 2024, with 
reference to Movement in Volume. 
 
We refer your letter as mentioned above, we would like to inform that the Company is in compliance 
with the Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligation and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 
(“SEBI LODR Regulations”) and have made disclosures of all the information / announcement within 
the timeline as required under Regulation 30 that have bearing on the operation or performance of 
the Company which include all price sensitive information.  
 
As per Regulation 30 of SEBI LODR Regulations and the disclosure policy of the Company, no material 
information or event including impending announcement, have been withheld that in our opinion 
would have a bearing on the Increase in volume behavior in the scrip of the Company. We are not 
aware of the reason for significant increase in the volume of the security of the Company across 
Exchanges in the recent past. 

The Company reiterates its adherence to the requirements laid down in Regulation 30 of SEBI LODR 

Regulations and we will keep the Stock exchanges duly informed of any information as required under 

the said regulations as and when any such event occurs. 

 

Please take the above clarification on your record. Thanking you,  

Yours’ truly, 

Thanking you, 

For Autoline Industries Limited 

 

 

 

Shivaji Akhade 

Managing Director 

DIN-00006755 
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